
VITAL CARE 

Privacy Practices Information 

Protected Health Information 

Initial Effective Date:  August 16, 2013 (Updated 02-11-2015)

In accordance with the requirements of the Health Insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act of 1996 (“HIPAA”), Vital Care is required to inform you of its 
practices in relation to the protected health information that it maintains about you. 

Our Notice of Privacy Practices is available on our public web site at 
http://vitalcareinc.com/privacyinfo.aspx  You have agreed to obtain the Notice in 
this electronic format. 

However, if at any time you would like us to provide you with a printed copy we will 
be pleased to do so, and you have the right to request the printed copy at any 
time. 

For More Information Or To Report A Problem 
If you have questions, would like additional information, or if you suspect misuse of 
your protected health information and believe that your rights have been violated, 
you may, without fear of retaliation, contact: 

The Office of Civil Rights 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue SW 
Room 509F HHH Building 
Washington DC  20201 
1-800-368-1019

OR
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Vital Care Compounder
115 South 40th Ave
Hattiesburg, MS 39402
601-261-0503 (Voice)
601-261-0127 (Fax)
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